
 

 
 

 

Invitation Letter 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The 4th International Conference on Optoelectronic Information and Computer Engineering 

(OICE2025) will be held in Taiyuan, China during July 15-17, 2025, which is organized by the 

School of Astronautics, Harbin Institute of Technology, China. On behalf of the Organizing 

Committee, we warmly welcome you to participate in OICE2025 technical discussions and 

accompanying programs! 

OICE2025 aims to provide an open, high-quality and efficient academic exchange platform 

for scholars, experts and researchers from all over the world to share their research 

experiences and latest results in Optoelectronic Information and its cross-cutting areas, to 

discuss the future directions of research development as well as to promote worldwide 

cooperation through plenary speeches, special sessions, oral and poster presentations. 

As an annual academic conference, OICE has been successfully held over the last 3 years, 

attracted delegates from more than 10 countries and regions, including China, the United 

Kingdom, Russia, and Canada. The published proceedings have been included in SPIE 

Digital Library, EI Compendex, and Scopus. 

OICE official website: https://www.icoice.org/ 

 

Thank you sincerely for your support to OICE conferences!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Organizing Committee of OICE2025 

The 4th International Conference on Optoelectronic Information and Computer Engineering 

Tel.: +86-18674065628 

Email: info@icoice.org 

March 18, 2025  
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